
        

          Rotary Club of Cottam 
         22 Lyle St. 
         Cottam, ON 
         N0R1B0 
 

         July 17, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
For over five decades the Cottam Rotary Horse Show has been an annual institution of 
our area. This year, on September 17, 2017, marks the 55th anniversary of community 
competition and fellowship. Attracting several hundred spectators each year, the show 
provides opportunities for local youth and adults to participate in horsemanship 
competitions, arts, crafts, parades, a chili cook off and much, much more. Proceeds from 
the event are distributed by the Rotary Club of Cottam to numerous community groups such 
as Girl Guides, sports teams, children with special needs, and the upkeep of our public 
park. 
 
Once again we would like to ask for your continued support by placing an advertisement in 
our program booklet. The total cost would be $80.00 for a full-page ad on the inside of the 
front cover.  
 
Thank you very much for your time and support.  
 
 
        Yours in Rotary, 
 
 
        Dan Levy 
        President,  
        Rotary Club of Cottam 
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